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Ethnic  studies are not necessary in our schools.  Most younger children don't even 

see the differences between races.  They look at each other through pure eyes.  By 

introducing this unnecessary information to them only causes them to form prejudices 

and divide them.  Please don't let this bill become a law.  It is detrimental for our 

society and individuals.  Soon, no parent will want their children in the Oregon public 

schools.  I know if I had young children in my home now, I would definitely find a way 

to remove them from this school system, even if it meant moving out of state.   


